 
Dear Sir/Madam
I’m the Chief Auditor ADBG of South Africa, I discover that there is an account opened in 1980 belonging to the late Mr. Jerome N. Snaga a foreigner and a miner at Kruger Gold Company a geologist by profession and since 1990 nobody has operated the account following Mr. Snagas death in 1990. And the amount involved is US$12 million (TWELVE MILLION UNITED STATE DOLLARS).
I would like to transfer the US$12 million into your overseas account, Please on your confirmation of this message and indication of interest, by providing me with: 
1. Your Name
2. Direct Mobile Number
3.  Contact Address
4. Sex / Age
5. Occupation / Position
6. Nationality.
I will furnish you with more information.  Endeavor to let me know your decision rather than keep me waiting as we have 5 working days to conclude this transaction.
 Regards,
ROLLAND NKOSI
Email:rollandnkosi@blumail.org

